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Eagleton Community,

Healthy Start Bell Time Changes for School Year 2023-24:

Beginning in 2023, most DPS schools will have new bell times that align with the Board of
Education’s Healthy Start Times (HST) resolution. The resolution calls for middle schools and
high schools to start no earlier than 8:20 a.m. each school day to support healthy sleep habits in
adolescents.

Starting in August 2023, Eagleton’s bell times will be: 7:40am - 2:40pm.

I know these changes may impact your family, and we are committed to supporting your before
and after school needs as we move forward. | encourage you to take the DPS Your Voice/Tu
Voz survey, available beginning May 2. The survey will include questions on how the new bell
times will impact you and your family. DPS will use the information to help prioritize solutions to
those impacts.

DPS Family and Community Engagement will also be holding a series of community meetings

to discuss these impacts in-person and virtually beginning on Tuesday, May 3. You can find
information for those meetings on the HST webpage.

Bell Time Changes for School Year 2022-23:

For next school year (22-23) our bell schedule will remain the same as this school year,
9:05-4:05pm. We will continue to offer Discovery Link for after-school care.

CMAS Updates for 3rd-5th Grade:

Our 3rd, 4th and 5th students are now done with all CMAS Testing. It was a big process
that required our students to show their learning in math, literacy and science. Great
job, Eagleton students!


https://www.dpsk12.org/healthy-start-times/
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Thank you,

Fonine Dillaaugh

Eagleton Principal

REMINDERS:

Summer Connections (Summer School) enroliment is almost closing! Make sure you get your
child enrolled as soon as possible. Come to the main office for support.

IMPORTANT DATES:

No School for Eagleton - May 6th

Field Day - May 19th

No School for DPS - May 30th

Last Day of School - June 3rd (Dismissal for all students is at 12:30pm)

As always, thank you for your support.

Eaglefon Elementary



